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Children’s Services 

 

Our Ref: 
Date:  14.06.24 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Session 2023-24 comes to an end on Thursday 27th June at 1.00pm. Lunch will start earlier on 
this day at 12.25pm. This will be a cold sandwich service.  
 
 
SQA 
 
SQA results are published Tuesday 6th August, we appreciate this could be a nervous wait, 
however be assured that Senior Leadership Team will be in school on 6th & 7th August to discuss 
results and re-negotiate any options. Appointments can be made by calling the school office on 6th 
August from 8.30am and appointments can take place in-person or by phone.  
 
New Session 
 
New Session Information will come via a link in August. Returns will be made electronically and 
will require an email address so we can get everyone signed up to ParentsPortal and Satchel One. 
The Annual Data Check should now be completed on ParentsPortal, there is a new app for this. 
Your My Renfrewshire account details will log you in. We will have some drop-ins for parents and 
carers at the start of the new sesson if you need any help with this.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.glenifferhigh.renfrewshire.sch.uk/
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School Meals  
 
ParentPay must be topped up regularly to ensure you do not accumulate a negative balance. If 
you have queries about your child’s spend, please contact us.  
We will never deny any child a lunch. However, from August, if there is no balance or not enough 
for lunch, young people will be sent to the office for a ticket. This will be handed to canteen staff 
who will give them a meal. The office will take the child’s name and send a text that day to inform 
parents and carers. We are trying to avoid families going into negative balances and hope that by 
communicating this information on a daily basis, it will help you manage your account.  
 
Free meals should be applied for every year.  
 
https://www.renfrewshire.gov.uk/article/3338/Free-school-meals-and-clothing-grants 
 
School News this term 
 
Our school newsletter and Celebrating Achievements booklet will be published before the end of 
term.  
 
If there is something you need to contact us about during the break, you can email or call the 
office, however please be aware that response to queries will be delayed over the holidays.  
 
I wish our whole school community a happy summer.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Lisa Chalmers 
 
Head Teacher  
 

https://www.renfrewshire.gov.uk/article/3338/Free-school-meals-and-clothing-grants

